


April 10 Cabinet Report from Global Action Team Facilitator, 1VDG Joyce Stevens

Over the past few months about two dozen Lions from District D met for the purpose of forming goals for the district in the areas of Leadership, Training, Membership and Forming New Clubs.  This was done under the guidance of PDG Mark Mansell, who is the MD19 NAMI (North American Membership Initiative) coordinator, and PCC Polly Voon, who is the GAT coordinator for our region. VCC John Moralek also attended and assisted with this effort.
The District D teams were led by Leadership, PDG Bob Ayotte; Membership, 2VDG Debbie Allan, and PZC Mike Livingstone; Training, DG Joe Nilles, and PDG Debbie Bostock; New Clubs, PDG’s Wanda Eddy and Norma Bent.  They met via Zoom with their teams several times and the ‘Action Plans’ have been developed for the District for 2021-2022.


In other news from the district: 
Zone Chairpersons for 2021-2022:
Zone D1, Sharon Cain, Vernon Lions Club
Zone D2, Kathy McGaughey, Greater Wenatchee Sunrise Lions Club
Zone D3, STILL NEED A LION TO STEP UP TO THIS POSITION
Zone D5, William West may continue, Moses Lake Lions Club
Zone D7, Steve Sweeney, Peachland Lions Club
Zone D8, Karen Bassett, Chase Lions Club
Zone D10, STILL NEED A LION TO STEP UP TO THIS POSITION

The following chairpersons still need a volunteer for 2021-2022 Lions Year:
Diabetes
Hearing-CDN
Contests & Awards

If you know of anyone that might consider filling one of these positions, please let me know. Thank you.

1VDG Joyce Stevens,  jstevens98826@gmail.com







